
 

 

 

Product Sales     August 2025 

 

We are all packed up ready to come to Convention and are looking forward 

to seeing what our supplier, Steve is sending us.  

 

We have the AVVA table covered for Convention, except we will close for 

the AVVA Luncheon.  We will be conducting a 50/50 at Convention again 

this year ( Bring some cash) LOL 

 

It’s nice to see that  the AVVA flags are disappearing which means we are 

getting new incorporated Chapters which is on a good note ! 

 

it’s been nice working with Product Sales and getting Family and Friends 

involved. 

 

Penny Meinhardt 

Product Sales 

 


